SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT COMMISSION

OF MARSHALL COUNTY

P.O. BOX 217/MARSHALLTOWN, IA. 50158/PHONE: 641-752-0646/FAX: 641-752-4562


 ACCOUNTS RECEIVABLE POLICY

Anyone wishing to set up an account with the Solid Waste Management Commission of Marshall County must complete a credit application with credit references. Credit references will be checked before an application is considered for approval. Also, a bank disclosure form must be signed to receive information from your bank.  
The Commission will be allowed to refuse credit to any one person, business, or entity at their discretion. 

Effective November 1st, 2019, accounts with a balance after 30 days will be charged 2% per month late charge. Accounts may be paid by cash, check, or cashier’s check.
Accounts with a balance after 40 days of the statement date will no longer be able to charge. These accounts will be turned over to our Attorney for collection.
Once an account has been cancelled it can only be reestablished after six month waiting period.  A full application for credit completed, reviewed and acted on at a regular monthly Executive Board Meeting of the Solid Waste Management Commission of Marshall County.

There will be no third (3rd) party accounts with the exception of those existing as of March 19, 2002, or for Municipalities/Governmental Subdivisions. The party doing the hauling will be responsible for the landfill fees and the materials in that load. 

The Landfill may establish financial liability for both the hauler/contractor and his customer by requiring both parties to sign a Contractor’s Agreement for demolition or construction projects.
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